
From: Curtis, Tim
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: FW: Planning Commission Public Comment
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 12:47:16 PM
Importance: High

 
 

From: WebServices <WebServices@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 11:55 AM
To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment
Importance: High
 

Name: Trinity Palomo
Address: 12082 N 66th Dr
Email: trinityamazing@gmail.com
Phone: (602) 814-2043

Comment:
I am writing in support of the Scottsdale Axon residential project. I work at the Scottsdale
Quarter and have two separate retail jobs there. I currently live in Glendale and my
commute every day takes at least half an hour each way. I would love to live in Scottsdale
with the friends I've met through work and school but there are not a lot of apartments
available. I think that adding more apartments to North Scottsdale would regulate pricing
and provide more opportunities to live in Scottsdale for people who work in the area, like
me. Thank you for your time, Trinity Palomo
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